
 

  

Dear alumni and friends, 

Happy New Year! We’ve started 2006 at a cracking pace, 
and are looking forward to a busy year with a wide range 
of opportunities and events for alumni. 

First up is the Alumni Summer Celebration, a weekend 
of events in Auckland on 3-4 March. There are a number 
of events that you can attend: pick and mix or join us for 
everything. 

As you’ll see from the alumni events calendar, you have 
the opportunity to attend a wide range of events this year. 
We’ll continue to send you invitations as more details are 
finalised. 

As you click through to view stories in this issue of 
@auckland, you may notice that we’ve updated the 
Alumni & Friends website. Please take a moment to 
update your favourites, and let us know what you think 
of it. 

Alumni achievements celebrated in New Year's 
Honours list 
The achievements of a number of alumni and friends were 
recognised in the 2006 New Year's Honours list. 
Full story 

Alumni Summer Celebration weekend 
You still have time to register to attend the first Alumni 
Summer Celebration on 3-4 March! 
More details 

From the Alumni Relations Adviser’s desk 
Find out what alumni events and opportunities Jan has 
planned for 2006. 
Full report 

 

  

 

  

 

  

Upcoming events

 

 
20 MARCH 
London alumni & friends 

reception 

22 MARCH 
New York alumni & 

friends reception 

24 MARCH 
San Francisco alumni & 

friends reception 

  

Website changes

 

 
We've got a new, improved 
website! 

Some of the pages have 
moved - so when you take a 
look at the Alumni & Friends 
website, please be sure to 
bookmark your favourite 
pages for easy reference. 

  

In every issue

 

HAVE YOU MOVED? 
Update your details if 

they have changed 

WE WELCOME YOUR 
FEEDBACK 
Tell us what you think of 

@auckland 
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Invitation to a seminar: Doctors working in 
dangerous places 
Hear medical graduate Dr Andrew Thomson talk about his 
experiences working as a doctor for the UN. 
More details 

Summer Shakespeare 11 February – 11 March 
Come and enjoy an al fresco performance of The Comedy 
of Errors.  
More details 

 
Until next month, 

The Alumni Relations Team 
The University of Auckland 
www.alumni.auckland.ac.nz 
 

  

 
 

 

 

SUBSCRIPTION DETAILS 

You will not receive future issues of @auckland unless you update your contact details and 

subscribe to @auckland. 
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